
• Please be informed of a few useful topics on enrollment, service updates and other news for your 
convenience. 

NOTICE Kancheepuram Branch address change notification21/02/2022 

We are pleased to inform you that with effect from 14th Feb, 2022, Kancheepuram Branch has been relocated to 

a new building premises. The main telephone and facsimile numbers remain unchanged. 

 

** New address: 

 

Shinhan Bank 

 

No.84/1C2B1,Madavilakam Village, Poonammallee Taluk, 

 

Thiruvallur Dist 600123 

 


